
 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

          

 

 

 

                

                 

  

 

                    

               

                

   

 

              

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

            

 
  

 
   

December 7, 2021 

The Honorable Peter D. O’Bryan, Chairman 

Indian River Board of County Commissioners 

1801 27th Street 

Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Dear Chairman O’Bryan: 

In the Agency’s ever-evolving strategies to improve the safety of the community and saving tax dollars 

through agency partnership, I am asking for time on your agenda to discuss access to the County’s traffic 

cameras for our newly established Real Time Crime Center (RTCC). 

By having this access, RTCC will be able to view live camera feeds during events in order to provide the 

best up-to-date information to our law enforcement deputies. These cameras will not be recorded and will 

be used in conjunction with our burgeoning License Plate Reader systems. I look forward to discussing this 

topic with you, to show how this will make our entire community a safer place to live, work, and play. 

Please place this item under Constitutional Officers for the December 14, 2021 board agenda for discussion. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Flowers 

Sheriff 

EF/nmj 

cc: Jason Brown, County Administrator 

Deputy Chief Lonnie Rich 
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